Topic: 8/4 Memorial Steering Committee Meeting

Start Time: Sep 20, 2021 03:25 PM

Meeting Recording:

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/339uGW2L MSw4dWMUgYPaHT-KGv1VAV0YY7MZNN9UGrN8zonaB57eLrriyJFcqSt.FaGBFeB4lfZ8tp85

Access Passcode: Ar3\$##ud

Committee Members in Attendance:

Samantha Elder, Austin Smith, Rob Jones, Jordan Lewis on behalf of Chris Shaw, Michelle Lovely, LaSandra James, Kevin Gray, Dion Green, Dana Graham, Brian Zamostny, Bethany Ramsey, Holly Hornbeak, Sandy Hunt, Sandy Gudorf

Staff:

Beth Whelley, Fahlgren Mortine, Laura Woeste, DDP, Elizabeth Mills, DDP

Sandy Gudorf welcomed the committee to the meeting and shared there would be a change in the agenda order to accommodate schedules. After welcoming the committee, each subcommittee shared their recommendations.

Location

The Location Subcommittee reviewed different location options on Fifth Street and recommended the area behind Trolley Stop Plaza. The full committee agreed to the site while continuing with public input. The sketches mentioned during the meeting will be shared with the location subcommittee for review.

Artist Call

The Artist Call Subcommittee shared that they reviewed the three-step preliminary process presented by Eva Buttacavoli, The Contemporary. The process will be shared with the full committee for discussion and input as more details are flushed out.

Public Input

The Public Input Subcommittee shared next steps related to the survey and press release. The full committee recommended a town hall meeting (chat comments attached for reference) prior to releasing the public survey. Sandy Hunt suggested a Community Crisis Response gathering be held and the committee agreed outside would be best. Natalie Skilliter shared, with approval, the ODBA would be happy to help with any costs associated with an outdoor Community Crisis response gathering.

Committee recommended the press release be shared with the Community Crisis Response information and the survey be shared at a later date. DDP to send a Doodle for the Public Input Subcommittee to re-evaluate next steps.

The committee agreed to share feedback related to the press release (attached) and survey, <u>available here</u>, and waiver, <u>available here</u>, by Friday, September 24.

After the subcommittees had an opportunity to share their recommendations, Beth Whelley, shared the vision statement (attached). Chat comments are also attached.

Tentatively, the Steering Committee's next meeting is Monday, October 18 at 3:30. The DDP will send out another Doodle for standing meeting options.